
At AMSA, we are charting a course 
that acknowledges where we’ve been, 
understands where we are, and knows 
where we want to be — in the spirit of 
reconciliation.

Appointed a dedicated 
Safety Liaison 

Advisor for Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander 

matters.

Launched 
new artwork on 

Cairns-based Challenger 
aircraft and donated 
Yawkyawk artwork 

to the International 
Maritime Organization.

Participated 
in National 

Reconciliation Week 
and NAIDOC Week 

and implemented 
cultural awareness 

training for staff.

Procured $2 million 
of goods and services 
through Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander 

businesses.

Advanced 
maritime safety 
in the Torres Strait 
through the Torres 

Strait Marine Safety 
Program.

Participated in 
the Jawun APS 

Secondment Program, 
providing 240 hours 

of service to a First 
Nations community. 

Launched targeted 
educational 

programs for First 
Nations seafarers.

Our Innovate RAP 
will see us take 
the next step in 
our journey to 
reconciliation.

Our 
reconciliation 
journey began 

in 2022 with 
our Reflect 

RAP...


